
 
   

NORTON BOARD OF EDUCATION – 07-0 
Committee of the Whole – December 10, 2007 

 
President Webel called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m. in the Norton High School Library. 
 
Those present: 
 
 Mrs. Cindy Webel, President 
 Mrs. Laura Leonti, Vice President 
 Mr. Scott Collins, Member 
 Mrs. Diane Farmer, Member 
 Ms. Lisa Stemple, Member 
 Mr. David Dunn, Superintendent 
 Mrs. Stephanie Hagenbush, Treasurer  
  

FINANCE COMMITTEE
CW-7 The Finance Committee discussed the K12 Consultants Contract which will help 

distinguish resident students. 
 

CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 
 
The Curriculum Committee is working with SchoolPointe to redesign the web site. 
 
Our preschool numbers keep increasing and will have to be addressed. 
 
The Special Ed department has started a work study program. 
 
The Committee is looking into a dual enrollment for the post secondary program. 
 
A handout was distributed for a community education program. 

 
PUBLIC RELATIONS COMMITTEE
A discussion was held on community engagement timelines. 
 
SUPERINTENDENT REMARKS
Mr. Dunn reported that he was working with the Ohio School Facilities Commission and would 
like to develop a Master Plan in early Spring. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

 Ms. Stemple moved that the Board of Education adjourn the Committee of the Whole 
at 5:55 p.m. 
 
Mr. Collins seconded the motion. 
 
ROLL CALL:  AYES: Mr.Collins,Mrs.Farmer,Mrs.Leonti,Ms.Stemple,Mrs.Webel 
                         NAYS: None – Motion Carries – 5-0 
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Notice of this meeting was given in accordance with the provisions of Policy and Regulations of 
the Board of Education which was adopted in accordance with δ121.11 of the Ohio Revised 
Code and the Ohio Administrative Procedures Act.” 
 
________________________________ 
Cindy Webel, President  

 
  ___________________________________ 

Stephanie Hagenbush, Treasurer 
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